Two Rivers Special Road District Board of Directors
PO BOX 3037, SUNRIVER OR 97707

2riverssrd@gmail.com

November 2, 2022

Deschutes County Board of Commissioners
PO Box 6005
Bend, Oregon 97708-6005

Dear Commissioners:

Board member, Megan Tucker’s term is expiring on December 31% 2022. We
would like to reappoint Megan for another 3 year term — January 1% 2023 -
December 31 2025.

Megan’s current information is:

Megan Tucker
54775 Robin Ln, Bend OR 97707
541-280-7587

Please contact us if you have any questions regarding the new appointment. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ugpg

Heather Johnson
Term Ending 12/31/2024

Megan Tucker
Term Ending 12/31/2022 Reappointment Ending 12/31/2025
Two Rivers Special Road District Board of Directors




